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NEWSLETTER 
24th January 2020 

 

 

Curriculum News!  
 

The curriculum on offer at St Edmund’s is as 
exciting as ever this half term. Check out our 
school website pages to see what we have all 

been learning about.  
 

Curriculum Highlights  
 KS1 History  
Year 1 & 2 talking about London in 1666 as part 

of their history topic. The children enjoyed 
exploring different ‘jobs’ in 1666. The ‘Gong 

Farmer’ certainly made us all giggle. Year 1 & 2 
we hope you have been talking about this at 

home!   
 
LKS2 Music  

Year 3 children have been enjoying getting 
musical in their ukulele lessons. We have some 

musical stars in the making!!! 
 
Reception  

Reception children have been celebrating 
Chinese New Year! They’ve been talking about 

celebrations and even trying some new Chinese 
foods to celebrate. Yummy! 

 
 

Fundraising  
This year we aim to fundraise for CAFOD. We’ll 

start this at the end of this half term. Watch out 
for the Silver Trail letter to find out more.   

 
 
 

       
 

World of Work!  
This week we have launched a new strand to 
some focused work for this academic year.  

The World of Work! 
 

Across the school we have been discussing our 
aspirations for the future and talking about the 

work opportunities out in our community for us. 
We have also been trying to tackle stereotypes 

about certain jobs.   
 

Can you help? Later in the year we’d like to 
invite some visitors into school to talk to our 
children about their job and how something 

similar could be achievable for them.  
 

If you’d be willing to come into school and be a 
part of this work, please speak to Miss Moran or 

Miss Berry for more information.  
 

 

Exciting Art News 
 
 
 

We have some exciting art news! 
 All Year 1 & 2 children will be visited by an artist 

from the Lowry over the next 2 weeks. The 
children will take part in a workshop. Each Year 1 

& 2 child will create a piece of art that will be 
entered into the annual Copley Prize award with 
other Salford schools. Fingers crossed one of our 
children wins the award. The winning piece will 

be displayed in the Lowry gallery.  
 

‘Lowry Gallery’ get ready to see the best children 
in Salford!! 

 
 

Spring Mass Dates! 
 
 
 

We have some class and whole school Mass 
dates coming up. You’re welcome to join any of 

these Masses.  
 

30.01.2020 Years 3 & 4 Class Mass 09.30am  
13.02.2020 Years 5 & 6 Class Mass 09.30am 

12.03.2020 Year 1 & 2 Mass 09.30am  
02.04.2020 Reception Class Mass 09.30am 

 
07.04.2020 Whole School  
Maundy Thursday Mass   

 
 

http://www.st-edmunds.salford.sch.uk/

